
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Union County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council 
(JCPC) will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, June 16, 2021, at 12 o'clock noon in the 
Human Resources Training Room, Room 131, First Floor, Union County Government Center, 
500 North Main Street, Monroe, North Carolina. 

Topics planned for discussion during this special meeting include without limitation those items 
shown on the attached agenda. Other topics may be considered as permitted by applicable law. 

The Council may take such actions related to these matters as it deems appropriate, and as 
permitted by applicable law. 

Angie Horn , Vice Chair 
Union County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council 


